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From: Peg [mailto:pegniehaus@gmail.com] g 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 2:03 PM S^ 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> •-^\ ^ 
Subject: Duke Pipeline Extension ^ * " 
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Dear Board ]VIembers, O 
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I am writing this letter to oppose Duke Energy's proposal to run a massive, higff̂  
pressure natural gas pipeline directly through densely populated neighborhoods, 
schools, hospitals, day care centers, and places of v^orship in the Cincinnati area. 
This is an unprecedented project and a massive safety hazard, as an explosion 
could kill or injure thousands of residents within the pipeline's path. Yet Duke is 
undeterred and will effectively be allowed to regulate itself. Please step up and 
protect the people who have voted for you. Demand that the high-pressure gas 
transmission lines remain clear of densely populated areas. Enact stronger safety 
protections around the inspection and placement ofthese pipelines. IMost 
importantly, say NO to the Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project (OPSB 
caseno,her 16-0253-GABTX). 

Sincerely, 

Peg Niehaus 

2510 Apple Ridge Lane, 45236 

This i a t o c e r t i f y t^.at the imacres appearing are an 
acc^rat© and coiTsr;j.ete reproduct ion î Z a c«£-e 1:ile 
docusftexit deli-vered i n the regular ccuras of business . 
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